
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

RGS/72/2023-24 

                     27.10.2023 
 
 

Winter Uniform 

Nursery to Grades 12 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that, beginning November 
1st, it is mandatory for all students to wear the winter uniform. In light of this, we kindly 
request that you acquire your winter uniform from our authorized dress vendor. 

 
Wearing the winter uniform is essential to maintain a professional and uniform appearance 

during the colder months, and it helps ensure the safety and well-being of all our students. 
We have collaborated with our vendor to provide you with a convenient and efficient process 

for obtaining your winter uniform. 
 
Please contact our vendor, Mr. Somil Singh, at 8826561029, to place your order or inquire 

about the availability of winter uniforms. They will assist you with sizing and any specific 
requirements you may have. 

 
Your cooperation in complying with this uniform requirement is greatly appreciated. If you 
have any questions or concerns regarding the winter uniform, please feel free to reach out to 

our uniform vendor at above mentioned mobile number. 
 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter, and we look forward to your continued 
support in maintaining our uniform standards. 
 

Please find below the winter uniform for different grades: 

 
Grades Winter Uniform House Uniform 

Nursery & Prep Hoodie Set + Red T-Shirt NA 

Grades 1 to 12 
Full Sleeves Shirt + Trouser + 
Sweater + Blazer + Tie 

House Jacket + House T-Shirt + 
House Lowers 

 
 
Thank You 

Regards 

Team RGS 

 
 


